Sharps Meeting February 27, 2023

Attendees: Tom S., Pam G., Jerry H., Bud M., Mary V. — Recording Secretary

Tom had a call from Bob Ford who wants to have an urn buried on a family lot. Informed him of $200
fee, need location for records.

Jerry had communication through web site from Natalie Plate who would like to have her mother’s
cremated remains buried on her Grandparents lot, Jane and Lawrence Carroll, center section row 27 lot
9. No date on this as arrangements were still being made.

Charles Levis would like to have a headstone made for himself, South section row 13 lot 4 and wanted to
know who made the headstone for his parents. No records have been kept with this information which
is done through the funeral home or family in most cases. Jerry will ask him for a picture of his deed for
records. Will note the maker in the records if information is provided.

Maddox confirmed his services for the grass and weed whacking this year. Starting with a slight credit
from over payment last year.

No site clean-up date needs to be scheduled due to the great work of Bob W.

Posts are ready, but caps are missing so new ones have been ordered. No install date has been
determined yet.

No more reports of the vehicle on-site with questionable behavior as previously noted.

Lantern flies do not seem to be an issue this year with the decline noted last year. They have migrated
to another location or there is a significant decline in the population. No tape on trees this year.

Cornerstones still need to be ordered from Sartin Memorials in St. Georges Delaware 877-836-0332.
Will finalize the list from burials in 2020 (2), 2021 (2) and 2023 (4) and place the order soon. Jerry noted
that some old corner stones have sunk deep in the ground and cannot be seen. These will need to be
dug up and repositioned. Recent Vendrick installation of stone seems to be too low so Jerry will fix it.

Everyone is looking forward to landscaping information on north meadow to come from Dan.

Next meeting March 27" at 7 pm.






